
 

 

 
 

12th July 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SUMMER NON UNIFORM DAY : TUESDAY 17TH JULY 2018  
 

There will be a non-uniform day for students on Tuesday 17th July 2018. Students will need to 
pay £2 to wear non-uniform by Monday 16th July 2018. 
 
Please can you ensure that what your child is wearing is appropriate for school, i.e. no midriffs 
on show and no short skirts.  
 
Please note that all funds raised will go to support the Catholic Children’s Society, more 
information about them can be found in the web link below: 
 
www.cathchild.org.uk 
  
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully       
 

 

James Ryan 

 
Mr J Ryan 
School Chaplain 

 

http://www.cathchild.org.uk/

